
IHSA Girls Bowling State Finals 
Return to Rockford
State Tournament Expected to Bring $184,432 to Region

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: February 15, 2024

What:	GoRockford and The Cherry Bowl are pleased to welcome back the Illinois High School Association (IHSA) 2025 IHSA Girls Bowling State Finals. The event will feature 24 teams competing for the championship, with over 500 spectators expected to attend. The tournament is projected to have an economic impact of nearly $184,432.  
Each participating team consists of eight female bowlers. Hononegah and Harlem High Schools are two local high schools competing in the finals. Students from additional local high schools include Sara Legoo of Guilford making her third appearance, Zoee Pavlak of Belvidere North making her second, and Abigail Helsinger of Christian Life competing for the first time.  There are 30 bowlers competing in the individual competition, as well as 5 wheelchair bowlers.
When:	Friday, February 21 and Saturday, February 22
Games will begin at 9 a.m. on both days.
Where:	The Cherry Bowl 7171 Cherryvale N Blvd, Rockford, IL 61112

Why:	The annual event determines the top girls High School bowling teams and individuals in the state of Illinois.
“Hosting the IHSA Girls Bowling State Finals in Rockford for over 30 years is a testament to our top facilities and welcoming community,” said Lindsay Arellano, GoRockford Vice President of Sales & Service. “We are thrilled to welcome 24 teams from across the state and cheer on our local bowlers. A big thank you to The Cherry Bowl and our tournament organizers for making this event possible year after year.”

Other: 	 Admission is $12 per day for spectators.  
Contact: Ann Buja, annbuja@comcast.net , 815.979.3069

About: GoRockford is responsible for promoting the Rockford region as an attractive travel destination and enhancing its public image as a dynamic place to live and work. Through the impact of travel, GoRockford strengthens the economic position of the region and provides opportunities for people in our
communities. www.gorockford.com 

###

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Lindsay Arellano, GoRockford Vice President of Sales and Service, 815.489.1664, larellano@gorockford.com 
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